Autumn and winter style event
at The Centre Livingston

The Centre, Livingston will host an
Autumn/Winter style event on
Saturday, 14 September, from 12-4pm
with 7local stylist and colour
expert, Leigh Maybury.

Shoppers will be able to get top tips on key trends this
season and be in with a chance of winning a £50 Gift Card to
treat themselves.

The free event follows on from the success of Leigh'’s first
Spring/Summer event in May this year where visitors travelled
from around the country for style tips and a colour analysis
to find out which shades compliment them the most, and ones to
avoid, when it comes to shopping for clothes, accessories and
make up.

Leigh, a former Director at the jewellery company, Sella &
Dot, qualified at the London College of Style and trained in
the art of colour, before launching her own company, Life with
Style in 2016. Her aim is to give people the confidence to get
out of their comfort zone and try something new, not just on
special occasions, but every day.

The event, which will be located near M&S, will give visitors
to the shopping mall the chance to get an insight into style
trends including animal prints and how to incorporate the
season’s key colours, like red and chocolate brown with good
neutrals to help build an easy to wear Autumn/Winter capsule
wardrobe.
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There will also be mini colour analysis sessions on a first
come, first service basis, with limited spaces available, and
a live ‘Style Talk’ at 1lpm and 3pm on dopamine dressing and
how to wear bright colours that give you a natural boost and
make you feel happy.

Six lucky shoppers will also be in with a chance of winning a
£50 Gift Card each to spend on a new outfit on the day.

Leigh said: “I’'m delighted to be back at The Centre,

Livingston on the 14™ September to share my top Autumn/Winter
style tips and trends with shoppers.

“Whether it’s an event you are going to or looking for advice
on everyday wear, I'll be able to help you to find exactly
what you are looking for in the wide mix of fantastic shops
which will make you look and feel great throughout the
season.”

Patrick Robbertze, Centre Director at The Centre, Livingston,
said: “We are really looking forward to having the expert
stylist Leigh Maybury back into the shopping centre this
month.

“Our last style event was such a big hit with shoppers who
travelled far and wide to get advice on new trends and colours
which 1is why we wanted to host another one which focused on
Autumn/Winter key trends, and this time give shoppers the
chanced to win a Gift Card too.”
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